Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Corrigan, Mary [mary_corrigan@harvard.edu]

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 3:12 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Docket 192

I don't know if this is an appropriate topics for the stakeholders meeting; however, I have a question to which I have not found an answer:

"Given the shortage of N95 respirators, which will be needed during pandemic influenza, has anyone tested whether or not ethylene oxide sterilization would effectively sterilize a disposable filtering facepiece without being detrimental to its filtration efficiency?"

Thank you Mary Corrigan